
Blakehill Primary School  

Highfield Road 

Idle 

Bradford 

BD10 8QN 

 

Telephone: 01274 414355   

Fax: 01274 414356   

Email: office@blakehill.bradford.sch.uk 

www.blakehillprimary.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mr T Patterson 

 

 

 

                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2nd November 2015  

 

Dear Parents 

 

As part of our R.E. curriculum, Year 3 will be visiting Bradford Cathedral. 

 

3L will go on Friday 4th December 2015. 

3G will go on Friday 11th December 2015. 

 

We will be leaving school at 9.30 a.m. and will return for approximately 1.30 p.m. 

The aim of the visit is to allow children to experience different religious buildings and gain an 

understanding of different practices.  The children will not be involved in any religious ceremonies. 

 

As well as a guided tour of the cathedral the children will also be taking part in an art & craft 

activity and listen to a reading of the ‘Christmas Story’. 

 

All children should come to school in their school uniform. 

 

To cover the cost of transport and activities we are asking for a contribution of £6.20 per child. 
There is no obligation upon you to contribute and your child will not be treated differently whether you 

contribute or not.  However, I must point out that if insufficient voluntary contributions are made then the visit 

may have to be cancelled.  If you are experiencing any financial hardship at this time and are unable to 

make a voluntary contribution, please do come and discuss the matter, in confidence, with the 

Headteacher. 

 

As we will be away from school over the lunchtime period, we would ask that your child brings a 
packed lunch in a named carrier bag (no fizzy drinks or glass bottles please).  If your child is 
entitled to free school meals, a free packed lunch will be provided through the School Meals 
Service. Children staying for meals may also order school packed lunches at the same cost as a 
school meal (£1.65) but we must have 1 weeks’ notice beforehand to ensure that this is available on 
the day of the visit.   

 

Please return the payment and permission slip no later than Friday 27th November 2015. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss K Gardner & Mr A Lowe 

Year 3 Teachers 

 
 
 

http://www.blakehillprimary.co.uk/


 

                     

Year 3 Trip Consent Form 
 
 
I agree to my child _____________________ in 3L/ 3G going on the Bradford Cathedral visit on Friday 4th 
December / Friday 11th December 2015. 
 
I enclose payment of £6.20 cash/cheque (made payable to Blakehill Primary). 
 
 
Signed_____________________________________________________________ 
 
 
My child has an existing medical condition of ______________________ which the school is aware of and a 
pink medication form has previously been completed. 
 
He/she takes _____________________ (medication/inhaler) to treat this condition. 
 
My child has an allergy to ___________________________________________________.  
(Please provide any information that will be helpful to any adults accompanying the children on the visit).  
 
 
PLEASE NOTE: If your child will need to take any medication on the day (i.e. travel sickness tablet or 
antibiotics etc) a medication form must be completed; this can be obtained from the school office. 
 
 
 
 

 
Office Use Only 
 
Pupil ___________________________ 
 
Amount received __________________1st Payment/Paid in full cash/chq no.____________________ Date received ____________________ 
 
Amount received __________________ 2nd Payment  cash / chq no.___________________ Date received ____________________ 
 
 
Processed by ________________________ date___________________ 

 
 
 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 Childs name ______________________ class ____________________ 
 
 I would like to order a packed lunch for my child and enclose £1.65. 
 


